
 

 

From: SteveJarvis  
Sent: 03 August 2016 17:30 
To: Confidencecode <confidencecode@ofgem.gov.uk> 
Subject: Price comparison web sites 

 

Hi, I think it is essential that all price comparison web sites are compelled to show 
information on all the energy provifers in the market. It's only in that context that an 
average person can have any confidence that they are getting the best deal. It's also 
the only way they would see what specific providers offer in terms of for example 
green energy which may not be something sites would show if they did not have to 
show all providers. 
 
I also don't think it is a good idea to create a database of people who have not 
changed and then allow unfettered bombardment by companies through junk mail. 
I've opted out in the mailing preference service and I don't want to be hit by a load of 
crap. Besides your database will be vulnerable to hacking as I doubt if you will have 
enough security. That's what reality indicates. 
 
Steve Jarvis 
 

mailto:confidencecode@ofgem.gov.uk

